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From: Andrea Fiorentino [afiorentino@mnsd.org]
Sent:  Tuesday, September 02, 2008 1:05 PM
To: Buckheit, James

Subject: GCA

To Whom It May Concern:
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As a middle school reading specialist in the Marple Newtown School Dist., | must register my objection to yet
another high stakes test being required of our students. More than enough instructional time is already being
robbed of our students to prepare for and administer the PSSA. The schools and government have enough
information regarding our students’ achievement. Please allow us to get on with the task of educating our

students, and stop adding more layers of assessment.
Sincerely,

Andrea G. Fiorentino, M.Ed.
Reading Specialist

9/2/2008



